
Welcome  
Uptown ~ Spirit Alive  

June 3, 2017 ~ 5:00pm 

PRELUDE     

WELCOME/*CONGREGATIONAL GREETING 

*SONGS OF PRAISE  “Come, Thou Almighty King” 

     “Hosanna” 

TIME OF REMEMBRANCE 

OFFERING OUR PRAYERS, PRESENCE, GIFTS, SERVICE & WITNESS 
   OFFERTORY      Christine Stone 

         *DOXOLOGY 

      *PRAYER OF DEDICATION 

                     PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE / THE LORD’S PRAYER  

SONG OF REFLECTION      “Holy Spirit, Rain Down”     

SCRIPTURE      Galatians 1:1-10 

  SERMON      “Will Faith Matter?—Deserting Faith”     Rev. Scott Hibben 

SACRAMENT OF HOLY COMMUNION 

*SONG OF SENDING          “O Spirit of the Living God”   

*BENEDICTION/POSTLUDE     
 

Worship bags for children are available from Worship Hosts. 
Note:  Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship. 

Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below:   
Tech Support: Bill Dickey  Worship Host: Glenn & Ruth Hobin  

Worship Team: Cindy Litchfield, JoAnn Orthel, Julie Quick-Alcorn, Christine Stone 

Our Mission:   
To be an open and inviting community of 

faith through which God grows deeply 
committed Christians. 

  

Our Vision:   
Reach WITH the love of Christ. 

Grow IN the love of Christ. 
Serve THROUGH the love of Christ.  

UPTOWN CAMPUS: 206 SW Walnut Street 
FAITH CHAPEL: 7384 NW 16th Street 

CHRISTIAN LIFE CENTER: 710 NE 36th Street P
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Connect Card 
We’re glad you’re here! 

Please complete this tear-off as your 
offering of presence, and place it in the 
offering basket. If you have new contact 
information, please provide your name 

and updates. 

Circle Worship Location/Time: 
Uptown: 8:30    9:45    11:00    Sat. 5:00 
Faith Chapel:    9:00    10:30    
Christian Life Center:    9:00    10:45 
     
 

 Please update the following: 
 

Name __________________________  

 _______________________________  

Address ________________________  

City ___________________________  

State _______ Zip ________________  

Phone _________________________  

Email __________________________   

 _______________________________  

Names and grades of children in  

attendance: _____________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

I am a: 
 First Time Guest     Member/Friend  
 Guest less than 6 months  

How did you hear about Ankeny 

First? __________________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

 I would like more information about 
becoming a member.  
 I would like our twice monthly  
e-newsletter (provide email above).  
 
June 3/4 

G
e
n
e
r
a
l 
N
e
w
s Altar Flowers We have LOTS of openings to decorate the altar with a bouquet  at 

our Uptown location in honor of a special event or person in your life. The sign up 
poster is across from the Uptown office. Arrangements are made by the person 
signing up. 

Des Moines Pastoral Counseling Available at Ankeny First Sarah McEl-
haney, LMFT, is a licensed marriage and family therapist that works at Des Moines 
Pastoral Counseling Center and locally here at Ankeny First. Sarah counsels chil-
dren and adolescents and their families, adults, and couples. Sarah's areas of treat-
ment interest include anxiety and depressive disorders, child behavioral issues, par-
enting and relational issues, self-image, social skills, and couples issues. Please 
contact Des Moines Pastoral Counseling Center, 515.274.4006 for more information 
and about scheduling. 

Save the Date for Pastor Scott & Bess Hibben’s Retirement Celebra-
tion! The Staff Parish Relations Committee is hosting a retirement open house 
celebration for Pastor Scott and Bess Hibben on Sunday, June 25, from 2:00-
4:00pm in the Uptown Fellowship Hall. Please plan to come to show them our ap-
preciation for their ministry with us. 

$1.00 Meal at the CLC—You can’t beat that! During our children’s soccer 
league on Monday and Tuesday evenings (June 5/6-26/27), have a hotdog, chips 
and a drink, all for just $1. Everyone is invited to join us for this casual meal at the 
following times: Mondays—5:15-6:45pm; Tuesdays—5:15-7:45pm. 

“That They May Know” Capital Campaign Today is commitment Sunday! 
We will have a special time to offer your participation up to God this morning. Extra 
informational resources are available at the CONNECT.   

New Bright Beginnings Preschool Director Ann Lee has accepted the posi-
tion of Preschool Director for our Bright Beginnings Preschool. She is transitioning 
from a teaching role within the preschool so is already familiar with many students 
and parents, as well as the program and its curriculum. Please welcome her! We 
also want to take the time to thank Jill Heimerman for her years of dedication to 
Bright Beginnings. Good luck to both of these educators in their next endeavors!   

The Ankeny First Endowment Committee is pleased to announce that 
we recently approved a $6,000 grant from the Ankeny First Endowment Fund to be 
used towards the purchase of a new tractor for use at the Agape Garden. As you 
may recall, in 2016 grants from our Endowment Fund included payments for the 
new kitchen appliances and a new safe at Uptown, and new credit card readers. 
Prior years’ grants were made for purchase of new equipment to enhance the music 
mission at CLC, provide live streaming equipment so weekly services can be viewed 
live via our website, adding more video equipment to Inspiration Studios as it contin-
ues to grow, purchasing blinds in the Uptown Fellowship Hall, buying more books 
and materials for our libraries, as well as adding improvements to the Prayer Laby-
rinth at Faith Chapel, purchasing welcome cups, the remodeling of Uptown Family 
Center (in the south end of the building) and the establishment of the then-new In-
spiration Studios, among other items. 
 

Contributions to the Endowment Fund allow each of us to provide a legacy that will 
support the church mission after our time here on Earth. Only the investment earn-
ings from the Fund may be used to provide grants to worthy projects, as approved 
by the Endowment Committee. This is the 6th consecutive year the committee has 
been able to award grants, with over $85,000 provided to many worthy causes. 
Please contact the church office if you’d like to learn more about the Fund. 
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tel:%28515-274-4006


Welcome  
Faith Chapel ~ Traditional Worship 

June 4, 2017 ~ 9:00am 
PRELUDE 

WELCOME 

*CALL TO WORSHIP  
     *OPENING HYMN        “Gather Us In”                 TFWS #2236 
          *PRAYER OF CONFESSION 
               *WORDS OF PARDON AND ASSURANCE  
                      *OUR RESPONSE      “Glory Be to the Father”              #70 

                          *PASSING OF THE PEACE 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE ~JOYS, CELEBRATIONS & CONCERNS     

OFFERTORY    

*DOXOLOGY / PRAYER OF DEDICATION                #95 

SERMON HYMN      “Holy Spirit, Truth Divine”           #465 

SCRIPTURE              Galatians 1:1-10 

   SERMON       “Spirited Faith”        Rev. Thom Bryant  

SACRAMENT OF HOLY COMMUNION 

*HYMN OF DEDICATION         “We Are the Church”                   #558 

*BENEDICTION/BENEDICTION SONG 
 
 

*Please stand if you are able.  
Join us for fellowship downstairs in the Fellowship Hall. 

Note: Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship.  
 

Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below:   
Audio/Video: Dean Pollpeter   Keyboard: Claire Brown 

Our Mission:   
To be an open and inviting community of 

faith through which God grows deeply 
committed Christians. 

  

Our Vision:   
Reach WITH the love of Christ. 

Grow IN the love of Christ. 
Serve THROUGH the love of Christ.  
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Connect Card 
We’re glad you’re here! 

Please complete this tear-off as your 
offering of presence, and place it in the 
offering basket. If you have new contact 
information, please provide your name 

and updates. 

Circle Worship Location/Time: 
Uptown: 8:30    9:45    11:00    Sat. 5:00 
Faith Chapel:    9:00    10:30    
Christian Life Center:    9:00    10:45 
     
 

 Please update the following: 
 

Name __________________________  

 _______________________________  

Address ________________________  

City ___________________________  

State _______ Zip ________________  

Phone _________________________  

Email __________________________   

 _______________________________  

Names and grades of children in  

attendance: _____________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

I am a: 
 First Time Guest     Member/Friend  
 Guest less than 6 months  

How did you hear about Ankeny 

First? __________________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

 I would like more information about 
becoming a member.  
 I would like our twice monthly  
e-newsletter (provide email above).  
 
June 3/4 

G
e
n
e
r
a
l 
N
e
w
s Altar Flowers We have LOTS of openings to decorate the altar with a bouquet  at 

our Uptown location in honor of a special event or person in your life. The sign up 
poster is across from the Uptown office. Arrangements are made by the person 
signing up. 

Des Moines Pastoral Counseling Available at Ankeny First Sarah McEl-
haney, LMFT, is a licensed marriage and family therapist that works at Des Moines 
Pastoral Counseling Center and locally here at Ankeny First. Sarah counsels chil-
dren and adolescents and their families, adults, and couples. Sarah's areas of treat-
ment interest include anxiety and depressive disorders, child behavioral issues, par-
enting and relational issues, self-image, social skills, and couples issues. Please 
contact Des Moines Pastoral Counseling Center, 515.274.4006 for more information 
and about scheduling. 

Save the Date for Pastor Scott & Bess Hibben’s Retirement Celebra-
tion! The Staff Parish Relations Committee is hosting a retirement open house 
celebration for Pastor Scott and Bess Hibben on Sunday, June 25, from 2:00-
4:00pm in the Uptown Fellowship Hall. Please plan to come to show them our ap-
preciation for their ministry with us. 

$1.00 Meal at the CLC—You can’t beat that! During our children’s soccer 
league on Monday and Tuesday evenings (June 5/6-26/27), have a hotdog, chips 
and a drink, all for just $1. Everyone is invited to join us for this casual meal at the 
following times: Mondays—5:15-6:45pm; Tuesdays—5:15-7:45pm. 

“That They May Know” Capital Campaign Today is commitment Sunday! 
We will have a special time to offer your participation up to God this morning. Extra 
informational resources are available at the CONNECT.   

New Bright Beginnings Preschool Director Ann Lee has accepted the posi-
tion of Preschool Director for our Bright Beginnings Preschool. She is transitioning 
from a teaching role within the preschool so is already familiar with many students 
and parents, as well as the program and its curriculum. Please welcome her! We 
also want to take the time to thank Jill Heimerman for her years of dedication to 
Bright Beginnings. Good luck to both of these educators in their next endeavors!   

The Ankeny First Endowment Committee is pleased to announce that 
we recently approved a $6,000 grant from the Ankeny First Endowment Fund to be 
used towards the purchase of a new tractor for use at the Agape Garden. As you 
may recall, in 2016 grants from our Endowment Fund included payments for the 
new kitchen appliances and a new safe at Uptown, and new credit card readers. 
Prior years’ grants were made for purchase of new equipment to enhance the music 
mission at CLC, provide live streaming equipment so weekly services can be viewed 
live via our website, adding more video equipment to Inspiration Studios as it contin-
ues to grow, purchasing blinds in the Uptown Fellowship Hall, buying more books 
and materials for our libraries, as well as adding improvements to the Prayer Laby-
rinth at Faith Chapel, purchasing welcome cups, the remodeling of Uptown Family 
Center (in the south end of the building) and the establishment of the then-new In-
spiration Studios, among other items. 
 

Contributions to the Endowment Fund allow each of us to provide a legacy that will 
support the church mission after our time here on Earth. Only the investment earn-
ings from the Fund may be used to provide grants to worthy projects, as approved 
by the Endowment Committee. This is the 6th consecutive year the committee has 
been able to award grants, with over $85,000 provided to many worthy causes. 
Please contact the church office if you’d like to learn more about the Fund. 
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tel:%28515-274-4006


Welcome  

Our Mission:   
To be an open and inviting community of 

faith through which God grows deeply 
committed Christians. 

  

Our Vision:   
Reach WITH the love of Christ. 

Grow IN the love of Christ. 
Serve THROUGH the love of Christ.  

Faith Chapel ~ Casual Worship  
June 4, 2017 ~ 10:30am 

 

WELCOME  

*PASS THE PEACE OF CHRIST  

*PRAISE SONGS  

ANNOUNCEMENTS & CELEBRATIONS 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE/JOYS, CELEBRATIONS, & CONCERNS 

OFFERTORY 
“Spirit of the Living God” [Sooter/Fields] Mike & Allison Klein 

SCRIPTURE 
Galatians 1:1-10 

SERMON 
“Spirited Faith”   

Rev. Thom Bryant 

SACRAMENT OF HOLY COMMUNION 

*BENEDICTION 
 

*Please stand if you are able.  
Join us for fellowship downstairs in the Fellowship Hall. 

Note: Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship.  
 

Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below:   
Audio/Visual: Dean Pollpeter   Worship Team: Mike & Allison Klein 

UPTOWN CAMPUS: 206 SW Walnut Street 
FAITH CHAPEL: 7384 NW 16th Street 

CHRISTIAN LIFE CENTER: 710 NE 36th Street 
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Connect Card 
We’re glad you’re here! 

Please complete this tear-off as your 
offering of presence, and place it in the 
offering basket. If you have new contact 
information, please provide your name 

and updates. 

Circle Worship Location/Time: 
Uptown: 8:30    9:45    11:00    Sat. 5:00 
Faith Chapel:    9:00    10:30    
Christian Life Center:    9:00    10:45 
     
 

 Please update the following: 
 

Name __________________________  

 _______________________________  

Address ________________________  

City ___________________________  

State _______ Zip ________________  

Phone _________________________  

Email __________________________   

 _______________________________  

Names and grades of children in  

attendance: _____________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

I am a: 
 First Time Guest     Member/Friend  
 Guest less than 6 months  

How did you hear about Ankeny 

First? __________________________  

 _______________________________  

 _______________________________  

 I would like more information about 
becoming a member.  
 I would like our twice monthly  
e-newsletter (provide email above).  
 
June 3/4 

G
e
n
e
r
a
l 
N
e
w
s Altar Flowers We have LOTS of openings to decorate the altar with a bouquet  at 

our Uptown location in honor of a special event or person in your life. The sign up 
poster is across from the Uptown office. Arrangements are made by the person 
signing up. 

Des Moines Pastoral Counseling Available at Ankeny First Sarah McEl-
haney, LMFT, is a licensed marriage and family therapist that works at Des Moines 
Pastoral Counseling Center and locally here at Ankeny First. Sarah counsels chil-
dren and adolescents and their families, adults, and couples. Sarah's areas of treat-
ment interest include anxiety and depressive disorders, child behavioral issues, par-
enting and relational issues, self-image, social skills, and couples issues. Please 
contact Des Moines Pastoral Counseling Center, 515.274.4006 for more information 
and about scheduling. 

Save the Date for Pastor Scott & Bess Hibben’s Retirement Celebra-
tion! The Staff Parish Relations Committee is hosting a retirement open house 
celebration for Pastor Scott and Bess Hibben on Sunday, June 25, from 2:00-
4:00pm in the Uptown Fellowship Hall. Please plan to come to show them our ap-
preciation for their ministry with us. 

$1.00 Meal at the CLC—You can’t beat that! During our children’s soccer 
league on Monday and Tuesday evenings (June 5/6-26/27), have a hotdog, chips 
and a drink, all for just $1. Everyone is invited to join us for this casual meal at the 
following times: Mondays—5:15-6:45pm; Tuesdays—5:15-7:45pm. 

“That They May Know” Capital Campaign Today is commitment Sunday! 
We will have a special time to offer your participation up to God this morning. Extra 
informational resources are available at the CONNECT.   

New Bright Beginnings Preschool Director Ann Lee has accepted the posi-
tion of Preschool Director for our Bright Beginnings Preschool. She is transitioning 
from a teaching role within the preschool so is already familiar with many students 
and parents, as well as the program and its curriculum. Please welcome her! We 
also want to take the time to thank Jill Heimerman for her years of dedication to 
Bright Beginnings. Good luck to both of these educators in their next endeavors!   

The Ankeny First Endowment Committee is pleased to announce that 
we recently approved a $6,000 grant from the Ankeny First Endowment Fund to be 
used towards the purchase of a new tractor for use at the Agape Garden. As you 
may recall, in 2016 grants from our Endowment Fund included payments for the 
new kitchen appliances and a new safe at Uptown, and new credit card readers. 
Prior years’ grants were made for purchase of new equipment to enhance the music 
mission at CLC, provide live streaming equipment so weekly services can be viewed 
live via our website, adding more video equipment to Inspiration Studios as it contin-
ues to grow, purchasing blinds in the Uptown Fellowship Hall, buying more books 
and materials for our libraries, as well as adding improvements to the Prayer Laby-
rinth at Faith Chapel, purchasing welcome cups, the remodeling of Uptown Family 
Center (in the south end of the building) and the establishment of the then-new In-
spiration Studios, among other items. 
 

Contributions to the Endowment Fund allow each of us to provide a legacy that will 
support the church mission after our time here on Earth. Only the investment earn-
ings from the Fund may be used to provide grants to worthy projects, as approved 
by the Endowment Committee. This is the 6th consecutive year the committee has 
been able to award grants, with over $85,000 provided to many worthy causes. 
Please contact the church office if you’d like to learn more about the Fund. 
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